
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
October 20, 2017 
 
Ben Langenfeld 
Greg Lewicki and Associates 
3375 W. Powers Circle 
Littleton, CO 80123 
  
RE: Gloria Z Mine; DRMS File No. M-1984-094; Extension Request Approval (TR05) 
 
Dear Mr. Langenfeld, 
 
The Division has received and approved your request for an extension of the decision 
date for the Technical Revision application currently under review for the Gloria Z Mine. 
The new decision date is November 20, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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